This Week in the Missouri Senate Script: Business Enterprises
This week in the Missouri Senate, we review a new law that relates to women’s and minority businesses…
Nat Snd
:06
Q: you have received….
Senate Bill 802 was prefiled in December of last year, heard by the Missouri Senate General Laws Committee on Jan. 31, first discussed on the Missouri Senate floor and given preliminary approval on March 26, sent to the Missouri House of Representatives two days later, given both Missouri House and Missouri Senate approval on May 17 and signed into law on June 1.
Sponsor, Sen. Jamilah Nasheed of St. Louis, told the Missouri Senate General Laws Committee on Jan. 31 about her proposal…
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Q: women-owned WMBE company.
When the measure made it to the full Missouri Senate for consideration on March 26, Sen. Dave Schatz of Sullivan then added an amendment…
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Q: throughout the state.
He adds his addition may be a way to level the playing field for such businesses in Missouri…
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Q: a disadvantaged business.
Senator Nasheed says recognizing these businesses is what’s lacking…
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Q: with the airport.
Designating non-profit organizations as women’s or minority business enterprises is now up to Missouri’s Commissioner of Administration.
Senate Bill 802 became law on Aug. 28.
Time is already ticking away toward the month of December, when Missouri senators will see their prefiled legislation receive official bill numbers for the next regular legislative session. Lawmakers have been able to prefile measures since July 1.
The First Regular Session of the 100th General Assembly will begin its work in January.
And, remember, you can follow these and other issues facing the Missouri Senate by visiting our website: senate.mo.gov.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
